THE PRESERVE ON ANASTASIA ISLAND NEWSLETTER July 2022



June 29 is Celebration of Life for Vinny Penna: Joanne Penna (Secretary of the Board of Directors as well as chair of the social committee) is preparing for her husband's celebration of life 11am at St. Anastasia Catholic Church located on 5205 A1A South in St. Augustine.

New Security Company Starting July 1: Tri-County Public Safety and Security (833-807-2565) on Friday and Saturday (and some holidays) from 7pm - 2am.

July 4 is Independence Day: The office will be closed Monday in observance of the holiday. Happy Birthday USA!!!

<u>Preserve Improvements:</u> Mulch, new umbrellas at the pool and sidewalk grinding to prevent trip hazards have been completed.

Recent Storms: The recent storms have taken out a lot of equipment including the gates, some TV's, cable boxes and a few AC units. It might be a great time to look into surge protectors for your homes.

<u>Pool and Gym Rules:</u> With the busy summer season upon us, remember if a resident is either in the pool or the gym and someone requests to be let in (whether their clicker/FOB isn't working or whatever the reason) please do not give them access. They must come to the office and find out why their clicker/FOB isn't working. Until the issue is resolved, they can't have access to the amenities.

Kathy Sutton